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Westra, John

From: thhorton@hughes.net

Sent:  Tuesday, November 25, 2008 1:14 PM
To: Westra, John

Subject: Fwd: 218 Modification

Here is the email I was just visiting with you about. Thank you for any help you can give me.
As I'said the gentleman that was here from IRS yesterday was Chris Casteel. He said they show there is
a 218 Agreement inplace but the Social Security Adminstration does not.

Have a great Thanksgiving, Terry

On Nov 25, 2008, RFoltman @sco.idaho.gov wrote:

Terri,

I have searched our records and was not able to find a 218 Modification for
Water District No. 67. The search capability by EIN is limited so most of
the searching was done by name. Is there any other name the Water District
uses? Is the District a member of the Public Employee Retirement System of
Idaho (PERSI)? I will need to send a short questionnaire to you to start

the 218 Modification process, a PERSI member questionnaire is different
than the non-PERSI member questionnaire.

Thank you for your help.

Rita Foltman

Accounting Services
Division of Statewide Payroll
Phone 208.334.2394

Fax  208.334.3338
rfoltman @sco.idaho.gov

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: The contents of this email and attachments are
confidential, intended only for the use of the above named recipient(s).

Any forwarding, distribution, dissemination, copying, or other use of this
communication by anyone other than the above-named recipient(s) is strictly
prohibited and no privilege is waived.
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